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621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, WA 98503

Re:  WWSC — Driftwood Valley — First Revision of Sheet No. 29 Canceling Original
Sheet No. 29.

Do not re-docket. This is a part of UW-220859.
Dear Ms. Maxwell:

As previously communicated in its filing UW-220859, the Washington Water Service
Company has acquired a non-regulated water system known as Driftwood Valley Camp WS
(“DVA”™).

Washington Water also respectfully requests a less-than-statutory notice waiver for this tariff
change. The DVA homeowners association no longer desires to own and operate their water system.
A special board meeting was held on September 25, 2021 where customers approved the sale of the
system to Washington Water. The minutes of this meeting are attached as Exhibit 1.

Additionally, Washington Water requests to bring the DVA system under the rates currently
in effect for its East Pierce service area tariff because of the benefits these new customers will
receive. An analysis of the usage shows that if historical usage is maintained, the customers will pay
a lower amount on an annual basis than they are paying today. This analysis is attached as Exhibit 2.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. The

undersigned has authority to file said tariff sheets.

Sincerely,
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Matthew Brown, General Manager
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